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Ratings  
Ratings are currently calculated once a year at the end of December when all leagues have finished.  A player’s rating may increase or decrease based on the matches he/she plays each season. The rating result is determined by the player’s individual rating for singles and the combined individual double rating of doubles partners, the opponent/opponents’ ratings, and the scores of each match.
Players should keep in mind that SATA requires captains to play players in rating order.  As a result, players are often playing opponents whose ratings are very close to theirs, if not almost the same.  If the match scores are within a certain range, a rating change will be small or may not change at all.  
If you have any questions, please contact Chris Modin at cmodin@pacbell.net
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